
 

 

FAMILY INFORMATION NEWSLETTER                      NOVEMBER 18, 2024 
 

BASKETBALL – Congratulations to the boys basketball team with 2 huge wins this 
last week against Bickleton and Trout Lake. The girls split their games with a big 
win against Bickleton and a loss against Trout Lake. The boys play 
Klickitat/Glenwood tonight. There will be a full B game and A game starting at 5:30. 
No girls game tonight. Wednesday the team travels to Lyle to play the Cougars at 5:00 (NOTE 
the time change!). Keep up the great teamwork Tigers! We will have our last HOME basketball 
game next Monday, November 25 at 5:30 PM. We will celebrate our 8th grade players at that time. 
 

BOARD MEETING – The Centerville School Board will meet on Tuesday, November 25. The Board 
will begin with a workshop at 5:30 with the Regular November meeting at 6:00. The Board meets 
in the District Office on the east side of the portable. 
 

ASB FAMILY NIGHT PLANS – The Centerville School ASB members are 
preparing for a January Family Night. Keep your calendars open for a 
Dessert Bingo activity in January. 

 

NOVEMBER AWARDS ASSEMBLY – The November Awards assembly is Wednesday, November 
27 at 8:00 AM. Join us as we celebrate our Character Trait of the month; Inquisitive & Engaged. 
We will also celebrate our volleyball team with player awards. 
 

THANKSGIVING BREAK – Thanksgiving break begins at noon on Wednesday, November 27. 
 
CHRISTMAS BAZAAR – Get ready for an AMAZING Christmas Bazaar from 
Centerville PTC. The Centerville Grange and our gym will be full of shopping, food, 
raffle baskets, and comradery throughout the day, Saturday, December 7 from 10 
AM – 4 PM. If you have questions, reach out to President Justine Bradley or Alex 
Casimiro. 
 

7th/8th GRADE BAKE SALE – The 7th/8th grade will be having their annual Bake Sale 
at the Bazaar to raise funds for their annual 8th grade trip. Informational fliers will 
go home next week to ask for food items and student work schedules. 
 

POLICIES AVAILABLE FOR PREVIEW – All Board Policies are available on the school’s website 
or available in the District Office for review. Civil Rights Compliance Procedures, 
Nondiscrimination Statement and Policy, Sexual Harassment Policy, Mental Health Information 
and Prevention Hotlines, and many more resources are available at the click of a button at 
www.centervilleschool.org. 

http://www.centervilleschool.org/

